
 

GUIDELINES FOR OUR USE OF WESLEY COLLEGE POOL 2018 
 

The Nunawading Swimming Club is very fortunate to have access to the Wesley College, Glen Waverley, swimming 

pool for squad training.  With a facility like this, there are a number of guidelines that ALL Nunawading families are 

required to follow. 

 Preferred access to the Wesley College Grounds is via Edith Street, entering via gate 4 and parking at the 

rear of the facility.  

 The pool is located at the back of the Campus opposite the School gymnasium and Sports Centre, it can be 

accessed via the Edith Street entry, or for “drop off” through gate 1 on High Street Road. 

 To locate the pool from the main carpark you will walk past the basketball courts on the right, turn left at the 

end of the walk way, walk past the science block and the pool will be on the right side. 

 If the pool is open and occupied, especially by Just Swimming Wesley, all squad swimmers and parents are to 

wait outside the facility until the Coach arrives and allows entry. 

 There is to be no parking in the bus terminals or roundabout on Saturday mornings. 

 For Saturday sessions all Squad parents are asked to park at the rear of the grounds entry via Gate 4 (off 

Edith Street) and to not park directly adjacent to the pool facility, as these spaces are reserved for Wesley 

College Sports staff. 

 No swimmer or parent is to walk anywhere in the Wesley College grounds other than from the car park to 

the pool and vice versa and must not use any of the other school facilities including the gymnasium.  

 If parents wish to walk, run or ride whilst their children are swimming, they must do so outside the Wesley 

College Grounds. 

 All parents are asked to supervise their own children before and after sessions. 

 All parents must be at the pool at least 5 minutes prior to pick up time. 

 Security and child safety procedures do not allow mobile phones or electronic devices to be used in change 

rooms.  

 All Squad swimmers and parents are expected to follow the schools emergency procedures as directed by 
school staff. 

 
This facility is very important to us and we welcome the safety and security initiatives that are in place. 

The Club asks for the full cooperation of all swimmers and parents to abide by these guidelines. 

 

Gary Barclay 

Chief Executive Officer 


